
Visual Loss Support Group

The South Ayrshire Sensory Team and
SISG Charity are holding a new support
group for people with visual loss.

This will be an informal group where we hope to offer
practical and emotional support to people with visual loss.

For further information please contact either the Sensory
Team by phoning 01292 616637 or SISG on 01292 266791.

When - The last Tuesday of the month, 2 – 4pm – starting
on Tuesday 31 October 2023.

Where - SISG headquarters, Suite 4 Beresford Court, 6/8
Beresford Lane, Ayr, KA7 2DW.

Cost - There is no cost but a small donation towards a cup of
tea or coffee would be appreciated.


